
  

 

Monday 9th January 

@1:30pm.   

Please note this is the second Monday due to the bank 

holiday. 

 

 

  

 

Thursday 5th January 

at 7.00pm 

 

 

 

 

  

Recordings of our Sunday Family Services can be accessed 

from  the Homepage of our website. 

The Newsletter can be printed from the website. 

Do checkout the latest messages on the website. 

Our website-:www.mountpleasantgospelhall.co.uk  

Our email address:mpghlowestoft@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2023 Newsletter 

Happy New Year! 

As we embark on our journey into the New Year let us do so with our 

confidence and trust in the Lord knowing that He is with us and will 

guide and direct us as we seek to do His will. 

“I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; 

    I will counsel you with my eye upon you.” Psalm 32:8 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Ailsa Flatt 50 on the 9th 

of January.  Ailsa has spent most of her life 

living in the north, mainly in Jarrow and 

Hull but we are so pleased Ailsa moved to 

Lowestoft in 2021 to marry Irwin. 

A day before her 50th birthday our sister Ailsa will be baptised. The 

baptism will take place on Sunday the 8th of January during the 4:30 

Family Service. All are welcome to witness Ailsa identifying herself 

with the death, burial and resurrection of Christ as she goes through 

the waters of baptism and expresses her desire to obey and follow her 

Lord. All are invited to stay for the Tea that follows the Service. 
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Sundays at 4:30pm. Everyone welcome 

01/01/23-Informal time of  Praise & Worship . 

08/01/23  Baptism of Ailsa Flatt. There will be Tea after 

the Service. All warmly invited. 

15/01/23  Speaker is Glenn Fox from Hebron Chapel,  

22/01/23 Speaker is Nigel Wren 

29/01/23 Speaker is Nigel Wren 

5/2/23 Colin Wooden will baptise Simon Baker 

Home call of our beloved brother George Bousted 

 George passed peacefully into the Lord`s pres-

ence at Quebec Hall Care Home , East Dere-

ham, Norfolk. The burial will be at Carlton 

Church Cemetery on Friday the 6th of January 

followed by a Thanksgiving Service at Mount 

Pleasant Gospel Hall at 11:30. 

George was a kind and considerate man with a welcoming smile 

whose deep Christian faith expressed itself in a life of service to 

others, Steeped in the scriptures and always available to help he 

was a great blessing to us all at Mount Pleasant. 
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Wednesdays in Term Time  6:30-7:30 

Who: Children aged 5 - 11 

Bible Story, Singing, Games, Crafts 

A Registration Form to be completed on the first session attended by a parent/guardian 

Tuesday Evening Prayer & Bible Teaching 

 Tuesday is Coffee Morning 

 

 

10:00-12:00 
Do  pop in 

7:00-7:30 Prayer 

7:30-8:00 Bible Teaching 

8:00 Refreshments & discussion 


